
Temporary 40mph Speed Limit on A259 Lydd Road, Old Romney 
and A259 Rhee Wall, Brenzett - 23rd February 2022 to 25th 

February 2022 

Because of filming outside St Clements Church, Kent County Council 
intends to make an Order to temporarily impose a 40mph Speed Limit on 

A259 Lydd Road, Old Romney and A259 Rhee Wall, Brenzett, between 

A2070/B2080 and Romney Road.  

The restriction is planned from 23rd February 2022 to 25th February 

2022. 

For information please contact The Film Office at Kent County Council.. 
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Streetworks East Team 

03000 418181 (9am - 5pm) 
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